Policy for the use of email by Holy Trinity PCC for PCC Business

Communication to the PCC comes through either the Chair or the secretary. This would be in the form of reports, proposals etc. that will inform out meetings.

The chair or secretary will be uploaded to the PCCs private page on trinityashby.net

PCC members receive an automated email to ask them to check for the papers prior to the meeting

For those who ask, the PCC secretary will print paper copies for collection from church on the Sunday prior to the PCC meeting.

The HTA PCC will not attempt to reach decisions or enter into discussion using email.

Written by Tim Phillips

Approved by Holy Trinity PCC 12 January 2016